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News Release  

 

Spring Community Meeting re-scheduled 
 
(Kahnawà:ke – 9, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2012) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
would like to inform the community that the Spring Community Meeting originally 
scheduled for Tuesday, May 15th has been re-scheduled to Tuesday, May 29th at 7pm  
at the Golden Age Club. 

 
The meeting was re-scheduled due to the fact that several Chiefs will be attending the 
Iroquois Caucus in Ottawa. 
  
Agenda items include an update on the Seigneury of Sault St. Louis; a presentation on a 
new, quicker process to allow passage of laws in emergency or time-sensitive situations; 
land allotments and open discussion. Other topics may be added at a later date.  
 
The MCK apologies for any inconvenience this has caused. 
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For information about this release, please contact:        
Gene Diabo, Communications Officer 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
450-632-7500 ext. 2251 or gene.diabo@mck.ca 
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